
WHAT’S ON IN ST. PATRICK’S

We are holding a Coffee Morning in the
Big Hall on Tuesday 4th April at 9:00am
for any parents/carers of children in
Primary 2 who would be interested in
taking part in the Families Connect
programme.
The programme will last for 8 weeks
with each session lasting for 2 hours. 
If you would like any more information
you can speak 
to Ms Logue
or Mrs Adlard 
or just come 
along on 
Tuesday for
 a chat.

  Monda﻿y 3rd
 ~ Room 8 to visit the Shantallow Library for Easter 
    songs and stories @11:15
 ~ Choir Practice @9:30 in Small Hall 
 ~ Netball match against Greenhaw @2:45-4:15
  Tuesday 4th
 ~ Families Connect Coffee morning in Big Hall at 
    9:00am
 ~ P7 Swimming for Rooms 29-32
 ~ Choir to compete in Feis Doire Colmcille in St. 
    Mary's College @11:45 
 ~ School Council meeting @1:30
 ~ Netball match against Hollybush @2:45-4:15 
 ~ Hurling Coach for PE Classes
 ~ Easter Draw in Big Hall 
  Wednesday 5th 
 ~ P7 Swimming for Room 24
 ~ Presentation to Trocaire @9:15 in Big Hall
  Thursday 6th 
 ~ School finishes at 11:15am 

All After School Clubs are cancelled this week
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DATES FOR     YOUR DIARY

Easter Break
Thurs 6th (half-day) - Fri 14th April

First Communion
Room 13 & 14 ~ Tuesday 16th May 
Room 15 & 16 ~ Wednesday 17th May 

  Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45 every morning
  Brothers and Sisters 2:15-2:45 each afternoon

May Closures
Mon 1st May ~ Bank Holiday
Fri 5th May ~ Staff Development Day
Mon 8th May ~ Bank Holiday
Thurs 18th May ~ Local Elections
Mon 29th May ~ Bank Holiday
Tues 30th May ~ Staff Development Day

Easter Break
Our school will reopen on
Monday 17th April. We hope you
all have a lovely Easter Break.

Families Connect
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Our Easter Draw will take place on
Tuesday 4th April. Tickets are £1 each
and still available from the office. All
tickets need to be returned by Monday
3rd April. Thank you to Eileen for
organising this event.

Prizes include:
10 x Easter Hampers​
Large Cuddly Lion with Easter Egg​​
Pink & White Bunny with Easter Egg​
Yellow & White Bunny with Easter Egg​
6 Meal Vouchers with Easter Egg
Medium Duck with Easter Egg
Medium Bunny with Easter Egg
Giant Olaf Teddy
Scooter and helmet
Many more prizes 
on the day.

WHAT’S ON IN ST. PATRICK’S

Last week the Gaelic, Soccer and Netball teams
were playing in both friendly events and
competitions. Our Netball team had a good win
against St. Eithne's and have two more matches next
week. The gaelic team played well in a friendly
match at St. Brigid's Primary School.

Our Easter Hop was a great success on Friday. The boys
and girls danced their socks off, all in aid of Trocaire.
Thank you to Mrs Crumley and her P7 class who helped
organise the event. They had been working hard all
                    week collecting donations and decorating 
                    the hall. This talented bunch led everyone 
                    in all the dances and made it lots of fun. We  
                    raised £2200 and want to thank everyone 
                    for their kindness and amazing generosity.




Sport Success

Well done to our football team who were narrowly
beaten in the Final of the Ryan McBride cup 4-3 on
penalties by Oakgrove Primary School. They played
with great teamwork and determination throughout
the competition. Congratulations goes to Dylan
Meenan who was awarded Player of the Tournament
for his amazing goalkeeping to help get them to the
final. Congratulations boys and thank you to Mr
McCallion for organising the team.

Phone: 02871266073/4 info@stpatricks.derry.ni.sch.uk

Issue 5

St. Patrick's Primary School, 
22 Racecourse Road,
Derry City BT48 7RD

Easter Hop

Canteen Menu ~ Week 1
You can always find a copy of this week's
menu on our website in Parent's Area. 
Canteen will be closed on Thursday.

Easter Draw

Our competition choir will take
part in Feis Doire Colmcille on
Tuesday 4th April. The event takes
place in Saint Mary’s College and
parents, guardians and supporters
are welcome to come along to hear
our choir perform. 
The competition begins 
at 11:45am.

Choir at Feis Doire Colmcille
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